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MCK Receives $50,000 Installment for 
Language Project 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 5, Onerahtókha/April 2006) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke 
announced that it has received $50,000 US from Microgaming, Inc. The monies are to 
be allocated to the development of the Rosetta Stone language project. This is the third 
such installment, part of a five-year $250,000 commitment made to Kahnawá:ke by the 
world’s largest on-line gaming software developer.  
 
“This is a direct benefit of the creation of Mohawk Internet Technologies,” said Grand 
Chief Michael Ahríhron Delisle, Jr. “Microgaming, who works hand in hand with MIT, 
came forward in 2003, asking how they could be of assistance to the community. This is 
the result.” 
 
“We’re very proud of the part we are playing in the re-establishment of the Mohawk 
language in Kahnawá:ke,” John Moshal, President of Microgaming, Inc., said earlier.  
 
The Rosetta Stone language learning software will be administered by the 
Kanienkehaka Onkwawenna Raotitiohkwa (KOR) Cultural Center. The KOR is expected 
to make an announcement of the status of the software in the near future.  
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